
SLBT Update for the Week of October 14, 2019 

 

• The tagging subcommittee met on Monday, October 7. The 
subcommittee was able to see the “production grade” Nokē lock that is 
currently being vetted by the internal SLBT. The integrated cable lock 
seems to be mechanically sound although software/firmware issues 
exist. The company that sells the Nokē lock reports that a new update for 
the lock could resolve issues and should be available to Staff to begin 
testing in January.   
 

•  Staff has been vetting the SecureXP lock, which is a tagging solution 
presented by the Tagging Subcomittee. The subcommittee, comprised 
of Staff and community stakeholders, does not fully agree that the 
Secure XP lock is a viable solution at this time.  Through testing 
processes, Staff learned that the lock can be hacked in an undetectable 
manner. Others on the Tagging Subcomittee believe that the Secure XP 
lock is a viable solution and are recommending this to be pursued as a 
solution for the future.   
 

• The tagging subcommittee will be presenting this option to the SLBT on 
Tuesday, October 15, 2019.  

 

 

 


